TIDELANDS AMATEUR RADIO SOCIETY
Minutes of Meeting August 13, 2015

The meeting was called to order by Vice President James Luhn, W5A00, at 1910.
First was an introduction of those present. Those present were:

James, W5A0O0 (Vice-President)
John, KC5LAA (Secretary)
Joe, AASQOP (Treasurer)
Wink, NSECE

Bill, WASWVP

Eric, KFSRUW

David, AE5PX

Dave, K8DY

Bill, KC5DJJ

Suzanne Kutach

Aaron Kutach

Evelyn Kutach

John, KC5LAA, read the minutes of the July 9, 2015 meeting. The minutes were approved as read.

Bill, WASWVP, reported that there were 373 people at the door for the hamfest. 80 pre-registered.
Bill gave me a copy of the hamfest report.

Joe, AA5OP, gave the treasurers report. If we want the 2017 hamfest, we need to pay for it now. It was
decided that we would pay for it now. We can cancel both 2016 and 2017 for full refund up to 6 months
prior to committed date.

New Business:

Joe reminded us that the Christmas party will be on December 10 at 7:00 P.M., our normal meeting time
and date.

Also, Jamboree on the Air (JOTA) will be on October 16 through 18, this year.

James, W5A00, presented a very interesting video on the history of radio, from about 1850 through
1930 to 1940. He also showed us a vintage crystal radio.

Meeting adjourned at 2005.
The next meeting will be on Thursday, September 8, 2015.

s/ John, KC5LAA
Recording Secretary
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